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7 August 2003

Investigative Unit

American Broadcasting Company
1717 DeSales Street, N.-W.
Washington, D.C. 20036

Reference: F89-1770

Dear

This concerns your 2 November 1989 Freedom of Information Act
(FOTA) request concerning warnings of terrorist attacks at Frankfurt Airport
during the months of November and December 1988.

We wish to assure you that we are still processing your request and,
because we have not corresponded with you recently, we would like to verify
that the address we have on record for you is correct. We also would like to be
certain that you remain interested in receiving the information you requested.

We will continue to process your request. If, however, we do not hear
from you within 45 days from the date of this letter, we will assume that you
are no longer interested in receiving the information requested, and we will
stop processing and close your request.

Sincerely,

,41 ;o;er : ;erman

Information and Privacy Coordinator







